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“BUILDING SAFETY IS NO ACCIDENT”

October 10, 2018
TO: Honorable Town Board

FROM: Jeffrey Schieber

RE: 980 East & West Rd Demolition

As you are aware we had previously bid the demolition of the house located at
980 East & West Rd. Upon completion of the required asbestos survey by certified
asbestos contractor, it has been determined there is asbestos throughout the building. The
cost of demolition drastically increased because of this. As a result of these findings, and
at the recommendation of Town Attorney, the Town of West Seneca secured (3) new
proposals for demolition with asbestos.

I am recommending the contract be canceled with Pagano Excavating and
awarded to Hannah Demolition as they were the lowest bidder in the amount of
16,000.00. In addition, they can start immediately. I have the copy of the asbestos report
on file for reference. Please contact me with questions.

Regards
Jeffrey Schieber
Town of West Seneca
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